
Freedom of Information Officer 
Criminal justice Inspection Northern Ireland 
6th Floor 
14 Great Victoria Street 
Belfast 
BT2 7BA 
 
24 April 2009 
 
Roger Waite 
The Sunday Times 
1 Pennington Street 
London 
E98 1ST 
 

Our reference FO1220409/001  
 
RE: Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act in 
resepect of employee private healthcare benefits. 
 
Dear Mr Waite, 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request submitted via email to Criminal 
Justice Inspection Northern Ireland on 22 April 2009 in accordance with Section 8 of 
the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Our understanding of the information requested is as follows: 

• whether any employees receive private healthcare benefits, including private 
healthcare/medical insurance, paid for by the agency as part of their contract 
of employment 

• if we have employees receiving private healthcare benefits paid for by the 
agency as part of their contract of employment, to supply full details of the 
nature of the benefit,  the total number of employees to whom this applies 
and the job titles to whom this applies. 

 
In answer to your request for information I can inform you that no employees with 
Criminal Justice Inspection Northern Ireland receive private healthcare benefits 
including health/medical insurance, paid for by the organisation as part of their 
contract of employment. 
 
I hope this response satisfies your request. 
 
Should the information contained in this letter not satisfy your request for 
information, you should contact in the first instance CJI’s Freedom of Information 
Officer.  Their address is Freedom of Information Officer, Criminal Justice Inspection 
Northern Ireland, 6th Floor, 14 Great Victoria Street, Belfast, BT2 7BA or email 
info@cjini.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Brendan McGuigan 
Chief Executive  
Criminal Justice Inspection Northern Ireland 
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